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NAVAL REUNION SATURDAY OCTOBER 1, 1955+ 
This Saturday evening, October lst, 

will mark the Second Naval Reunion in 
Terrace Bay, A full turn-out is expected 

with representatives from Schreiber, 
Rossport, Marathon and Terrace Bay, 

A few tickets remain, and may we suggest 

to those who have not yet made their pur-~ 

chase, to do so immediately, as Thursday 

September 29th at 5:00 p.m. is the 

dead-line. Positively no tickets will be 

sold after this date] 
See you at the Curling Club Rooms 

at 6:00 p.m, Saturday, October lst for 
UP SPIRITS! 
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1955-56 BOWLING SEASON UNDERWAY 
A sure sign that the fall season is 

with us is the start of another season 
of league bowling. 

On Monday, September 26th the men's 
five pin league started to roll, Tuesday 
night saw the mixed five pin league 

start, 
October 4th will start the Ladies 

Five Pin league, and Wednesday nights 

the men's ten pin league will roll, 
A new league addition this year will 

be the ladies ten pin every Friday 
night. The mixed ten pin league will 
bowl again Sunday afternoon, 

So the "Rec" Cantre will be humming 
with bowlers, It is estimated that there 
will be 240 people enjoying one of our 
town's favourite pasttimes, 

(Cont. on next col.) 
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1955-56 BOWLING SEASON UNDERWAY 
From each league someone will sena 

to the paper each week the scores, 

standings, etc, Those individuals 
deserve a vote of thanks from their 

fellow bowlers in the job of keeping 
the league members informed. 

See page 6 for league bowling 
information, 
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HOUSE LEAGUE HOCKEY 
A general meeting will be held 

for all those interested in House 

League Hockey, on Tuesday, October 

4th at 7:00 p.m. in the small 
meeting room at the Recreation 

Centre. 
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NIGHT SCHOOL REGISTRATION SEPT. 30TH 
The High School Board is pre- 

pared to offer night school classes in 
Mathematics and Basic English, provid- 
ing that a minimum of ten applicants 
register for each class, 

To determine if there are sufficient 
numbers, registration for these two 
classes will take place on Friday,Sept. 
30th from 7:00 p.m.to 9:00 pem,, at the 
High School, If shift work or other 
cause prevents registration that night, 
plaase contact the Principal of the 
High School and leave your name, The 
registration fee of ten dollars will not 
be assessed until classes actually 

(Cont, on page 7 )


